
 

 

 
Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Thank you for your request for information which we received on 05 March 2020. 
 
I am pleased to confirm the following. 
 

1. Standard Firewall (Network) - Firewall service protects your corporate Network from 
unauthorised access and other Internet security threats 

  
2. Anti-virus Software Application - Anti-virus software is a program or set of programs 

that are designed to prevent, search for, detect, and remove software viruses, and 
other malicious software like worms, trojans, adware, and more. 

  
3. Microsoft Enterprise Agreement - is a volume licensing package offered by 

Microsoft.  
  
The specifics of this question is exempt under Section 38 – Health and Safety. 
 
We can offer the following information. The Trust runs several firewalls, from different 
manufactures, at the perimeter of all egress/ingress points, as well as internally between particular 
sections of the network. The Trust runs anti-virus software, as well as sophisticated network 
protection. Our EA agreement is entering the 2nd of 3 years. 
 
You are advised that this information is provided in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 
2000 and is for your personal use. Any re-use of this information will be subject to copyright and the 
Re-Use of Public Sector Information Regulations (1st July 05) and authorisation from Milton Keynes 
Hospital NHS Foundation Trust will be required.  In the event of any re-use, the information must be 
reproduced accurately and not used in a misleading manner.  
 
If you are unhappy with the information received in response to this request, please address your 
complaint to the Patient Affairs Office at Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust, Standing 
Way, Eaglestone, Milton Keynes MK6 5LD  If, after exhausting our internal process, you are still 
unhappy with the information received, you may write to the Information Commissioner's Office, 
Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
 
If you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at the address above. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 



Freedom of Information Co-ordinator 
For and on behalf of Milton Keynes Hospital NHS Foundation Trust 
 

 
Any re-use of this information will be subject to the 

‘Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations’ and best practice. 


